
    

  

  

Release #129 Correction to Circle of Love Information 
 

Hello: 

 

I am so sorry I was mistaken in sending the Circle of Love Information to National on April 

1st. This is done only every two years and with all I have going on with the convention I  

was on autopilot and assumed it was this year and did not want to miss it.  

 

The awards this year are only at the State Level 

 

No worries, if you send them in. I will let National know. If you are staying in your current 

position as Chairman for the next term, keep the information and next year pick the best 

project of two years. If you are not then please bring your winning projects and your notes 

 to the State Convention and we will make sure it gets to the new Chairman for 

consideration next year.  

 

Thank you for your understanding regarding this matter.  

 

Maria Santos-Silva 

CA CDA State Regent  
 

  

  
 

  

 

 


